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AdHoc Ambulance Meeting 

Date: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 Time:  5:30 PM 
Green Lake County Government Center, 

County Board Room, 571 County Rd A, Green Lake WI 
 

Agenda 
 

 
Committee  
Members 
 
Brian Floeter, Chair 
Doug Vrechek, Vice 
Chair 
Joel Strahota 
Kyle VanBuren 
Evan 
VandenLangenberg 
Brian Bending 
Kathy Jerome 
 
 
Elizabeth Otto, Secretary 
 
 
 
 

 
1. Call to Order 
2. Certification of Open Meeting Law 
3. Pledge of Allegiance 
4. Approval of minutes:  03/22/2021 
5. Public Comment 
6. Correspondence 

• Ambulance Agreements from Stevens Point, Amherst Fire District, and 
Plover 

7. Appearances: 
• Portage County EMS Representatives 
• Waushara County EMS Representatives 

8. Committee Discussion 
• Distribution of current assets 
• Rental space availability 
• Ambulance service in area counties 

9. Discussion Regarding Resolution to the Green Lake County Board 
10. Future Meeting Dates 
11. Future agenda items for action & discussion 
12. Adjourn 

 
*A quorum of the Highway Committee and Finance Committee may be present at the AdHoc 
Ambulance Committee meeting.  None of these committees will take any formal action at the 
meeting.   

 
Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, this meeting will be conducted through in person 
attendance (6 ft. social distancing and face masks required) or audio/visual 
communication.  Remote access can be obtained through the following link: 
 
Topic: AdHoc Ambulance Meeting 
Time: Apr 27, 2021 05:30 PM Central Time (US and Canada) 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/98421060724?pwd=cUFZek1aeUhQV05UVVVOVlJvNnBCZz09 
 
Meeting ID: 984 2106 0724 
Passcode: 696810 
 
Dial by your location 
        +1 929 436 2866 US (New York) 
        +1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC) 
        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 
 

 

 

http://www.co.green-lake.wi.us/
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AdHOC AMBULANCE COMMITTEE MEETING  

March 22, 2021 

 

The meeting of the AdHoc Ambulance Committee was called to order by Chair Brian Floeter at 5:30 PM on Monday, 

March 22, 2021 in the County Board Room and via Zoom format at the Green Lake County Government Center, 

Green Lake, WI.  The requirements of the open meeting law were certified as being met.  The Pledge of Allegiance 

was recited.  

 

Present:   Doug Vrechek (5:31)    Absent:  

  Kyle VanBuren 

  Evan Vandenlangenberg (Zoom) 

  Brian Bending  

  Brian Floeter 

  Kathy Jerome  

  Joel Strahota 

          

Other County Employees Present:  Liz Otto, County Clerk; Cathy Schmit, County Administrator (Zoom); Dave 

Abendroth, Supervisor #4; Gene Thom, Supervisor #19; Bob Schweder, Supervisor #12 (Zoom); Charlie Wielgosh, 

Supervisor #7 (Zoom) 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES:  03/02/2021 

Motion/second (Strahota/Bending) to approve the minutes of the 03/02/2021 meeting as read. Motion carried with no 

negative vote.   

 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

Will Pflum, 357 North St., Markesan, spoke regarding the legislative letter included in the packet.  He spoke in favor 

of a supplemental or distributed approach to a county ambulance service. 

 

CORRESPONDENCE 

County Clerk Liz Otto read a letter received from Richard Loeza, legislative analyst with the Wisconsin Legislative 

Reference Bureau that was sent to Representative Alex Dallman of the 41st District regarding the county’s ability to 

provide Emergency Medical Services by contracting out to existing municipal and private EMS providers. 

 

COMMITTEE DISCUSSION 

 2020 EMS Provider Response Times 

No discussion 

 

 Distribution of current assets/rental space availability 

Chair Floeter read responses from the City of Green Lake, City of Princeton, Town of Brooklyn, and the 

Princeton Fire District regarding current assets and rental space availability.  These will be put in the next 

meeting packet along with any other responses that come in. 

 

 Ambulance service in area counties 

Discussion held on the 3 options outlined in the legislative letter.  General consensus is to proceed with more 

information regarding a supplemental or distributed approach to county ambulance service with possible 

paramedic service available.  County Administrator Cathy Schmit summarized an email she received from 
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Portage County with a broad outline of their system.  This will be included in the next meeting packet.  

Discussion held on equity payments from municipalities as well. 

 

COMMITTEE DISCUSSION 

Future meeting date:  April 27, 2021 at 5:30 PM. 

Future agenda items:   
 

ADJOURNMENT 

Chair Floeter adjourned the meeting a 6:21 PM. 

       

      Submitted by,   

 

 

      Liz Otto 

      County Clerk    



Hi Cathy, 

Thanks for reaching out, and we're happy to share whatever we've got to help you all out. 

We do operate a countywide ambulance system, and all services are currently contracted out to the City 
of Stevens Point Fire/EMS, Village of Plover Fire/EMS, and the Village of Amherst Fire District. So, our 
partners are all public sector, though they vary from a union shop (City) to a smaller full-time presence 
with paid part-time and some volunteers (Plover, Amherst). Our EMR network in the county works with 
each service provider as well and is currently all volunteer minus a small grant program we make 
available to them each year. Operationally, EM Rs re-supply off of service provider ambulances. So, the 
various parts all work together and we ultimately manage/help with the coordination of the EMS system 
(one EMS Coordinator in our Sheriff's Office) and the financial planning/budget for the system as a 
whole (Finance Director and myself). 

Currently, Portage County owns the equipment/assets being used by the service providers, so we are 
involved with directly managing that as well as repairs, maintenance, etc. That said, in our last contract 
negotiation, we looked at moving away from that model to one where the service providers own the 
assets and we serve a role that's still involved with coordinating the overall effort but stepping even 
further away from where we are now. The financial management portion would remain the same for 
the most part and most of the replacement schedules (etc) would continue to be utilized. We'd just be 
in a place where service providers are doing more of their own accounting, budgeting, scheduling 
repairs, maintenance and so on. There is still an interest in moving in that direction, but we'll see what 
happens at the next round of negotiations. Typically, service providers have already made some 
decisions that we are then asked to fund. That can get tricky at times since we have no input into those 
decisions. 

As for the levy, it's handled separately. So, the EMS levy is not capped and is used to provide the 
countywide service. If the county stepped away from that set-up, municipalities would still be obligated 
to provide the service, but as I understand it they would have a one-time opportunity to increase/set up 
their own EMS levy and they'd need to set it up for the long-term because after that initial opportunity I 
believe that their levy would then be capped for this. So, a clear benefit to allowing the county to levy 
on behalf of everyone and to keep pace with the costs of doing business, which are significant. Of 
course, one of the points of discussion has to be reasonable increases to that levy over time rather than 
viewing it as open to any increases that one party or another feels are necessary. There have been 
points of contention along the way, but I see much of that as being more about personalities involved 
and a lack of trust than a failure of the model itself. As with anything involving multiple jurisdictions and 
different areas of responsibility, it can be difficult to arrive to a consensus on many things. 

If it would be helpful to discuss in-person, I could set up a Teams call for a day and time that works for 
the three of us. I'm sure you have other questions, and there's a lot involved. 

Respectfully, 

Chris 
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